
 
 
 

  09 Sept 2019 

 

 

 

Spawforths response to CIL EX 04 – Examiners message re: New CIL 
Regulations 
 

 

Further to our recent conversation, I would just like to confirm that Spawforths on behalf of 

Miller Homes will not be submitting further information in relation to the email 

below.  Miller Homes responded to the Inspector’s question in relation to this matter in 

their Hearing Statement. 

 

Andrew Rose 

Associate: Chartered Town Planner 

 


